
                                      NORTHERN NEW JERSEY REGION 
SPORTS CAR CLUB OF AMERICA 

Board of Trustees Meeting 
June 8, 2010 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:08 PM at Driving Impressions located in Dover, NJ.  
  
Present: Rob Foley, Greg Gellas, Stephanie Chang, Tim Andriesen (on the phone) Chris 
Mosley and Bob Zecca. Butch O’Connor was present as a guest. 
 
Secretary’s Report – The secretary’s report from May were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Darrell Anthony was not present but did leave a copy of a report. 
Overall the region is in great financial shape. 
  
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
       
Racing Committee: 
• Darrell Anthony was not present.  
• The turnout was good at NJMP regarding the National and ProIT event. 
• The region needs to promote the 3 upcoming regional events in conjunction with the 

JRB. The region is sharing financial responsibility with SJR on these events. 
 
Membership Committee:  
      Walter Huber was present. 
      Nothing new to report. 
 
Social Committee: 
      Linda Santangelo-Mosley was not present. 
      We will have a July general membership meeting with location to be announced. 
          
Rally Committee: 
•   
 
 
Solo Committee: 
• Ernie was not present. 
• The solo program is doing very well with upcoming events at the Meadowlands in 

September. 
• The region is looking at the prospects of hosting a pro solo event in 2011. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
       There is no old business. 
            
NEW BUSINESS 
       MoHud would like to co-host a regional race in 2011 at Pocono. 



      
      
The next board meeting will be held on July 13th. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Robert Zecca 
Secretary 
 
 


